
                                       STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE – TOWN OF SURRY 

              SELECTMEN  

         MEETING MINUTES JULY 16, 2018   

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. Present were Jay Croteau, Bruce Smith and Eric Eichner.  

Dan Roy came in for a building permit application.  

The Town of Surry received ck# 7359 in the amount of $1.25 for a building permit for a porch rebuild.  

Mike Parrot spoke with the selectmen about a lot line adjustment to his property. The selectmen 

reviewed the tax map with him and the information on file for the property.  

Fred Bretton spoke with the selectmen about the Callender driveway, the road to the sandpit and the 

Village Road north of the townhall. Jay Croteau changed the name Castle Drive for the Callender 

driveway on Google Maps.  

Tim Bievenu  spoke with the selectmen about a Certificate of Occupancy for Mike Powers.  

The selectmen discussed the results of the DES inspection at Bob Bergevins. John Davis of the 

Conservation Committee will need to sign off on the file for the expedited review. The question of clean 

fill for the area may delay the signing.  

The selectmen signed the LUCT for Patnode  lot 5B 74 subA 

Eric Eichner motioned to accept the minutes. Bruce Smith seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed 

to accept the minutes.  

The selectmen signed payroll.  

The selectmen signed and paid bills.  

The selectmen discussed the upcoming cemetery trustees meeting, reviewed  some of the cemetery 

regulations and legal documentation.  

The selectmen discussed the shed repair.  Bruce Smith will ask Bill Bigelow if he is interested.  

The selectmen discussed the motor vehicle accounts and sub accounts with John Berglund.  

Eric Eichner motioned to adjourn. Jay Croteau seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed to adjourn.  

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 P.M. 


